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Coming up next week 
 

Ways to support at home 

We will be writing Fact Files about 
Mumbai drawing on our knowledge 
learnt from our topic this term. 

 
In English we will be innovating poems 
based on the poem The Magic Box by 

Kit Wright 

 
Thank you for the fantastic pieces of 
home learning on India we have had so 
far.  The children are so proud when 
they are showing their homework to 
their classmates. We will continue to 

study India up until the Easter 
holidays so there is lots of time to 

still complete. 

The children have had a fantastic week that has been full of lots of 
practical learning.  In Science we have been investigating the difference 
between seeds and bulbs linked to our topic on plants.  We then went on to 
think about how plants are essential for human life.  We linked our learning 
back to last term’s topic on living things and thought about how all food 
chains start with plants.  We then went on to think about how our fruit, 
vegetables and seeds come from all different parts of the plant. 

In ICT we have been developing our photography skills to edit pictures to 
change the tone of our pictures.  We have also edited to add text to a 
picture.  We will be creating Easter cards next week using our photographs. 

Dates for your diary! 

Tuesday 26th March: 

Recorder Assembly – 2.50 -3.15 

Easter Biscuit Sale - Mrs Helyar will be selling biscuits the children have 
decorated in support of Action Aid 

Parents Evening – Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March 

Please wander down to The Hive when you come for your appointment to 
look at our Learning Exhibition 


